## New Hartford Public Schools Adhoc Enrollment Projection Subcommittee Meeting Minutes Town Hall/Senior Center August 15, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.

Present: Karl Hermonat, Lila Tuxbury, Kate Rieger Josh Adams, Mary Misiorski, Roxanne Pangallo, Nancy Shroeder-Perez, Jonathon Costa, Brian Murphy

- A. The committee members were introduced. The committee facilitator was introduced.
- B. The committee facilitator (Jon Costa) described the role of the committee. Data will be collected and reviewed by the committee. The committee will review current and projected population information with the purpose of making a recommendation to the New Hartford Board of Education. The Milone and MacBroom firm has been contracted to perform Enrollment Projections for the New Hartford Public Schools. The research is scheduled to be completed by November or December of 2016.
- C. Karl Hermonat was selected chairperson of the committee. Lila Tuxbury was selected secretary of the committee.
- D. The next committee meeting will be held in October.
  Karl Hermonat will email committee members about available dates.
- E. The meeting adjourned at 6:39 pm.